IMPORTANT

Maine Immunization Program Annual Conference Update

Due to the recent major public health undertaking both at the federal and state levels, the speakers from the federal CDC are not able to make their trip to Maine.  Additionally, the MIP staff are being pulled for other tasks in the State.  The MIP, after the Division of Infectious Disease and ME CDC’s approval, has decided to postpone, until the Fall, its annual immunization conference , Vaccines for Children – Making Every Dose Count, scheduled for May 5 and 7.  The Immunization Program apologizes for any inconvenience this decision may cause you.   

Thank you for your interest in attending the Immunization Program Annual Conference.  We look forward to seeing you at the Fall event.  
